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Students’ Visit to Al Hilal Bank

In the context of linking theoretical study with practical applications, Dr. Abdullah Hamid Al
Ghuwairi, Assistant Professor of Commercial Law at the College of Law, in cooperation with the
Commission on Interaction with the Community, organized a visit to Al Hilal Bank in Abu Dhabi

accompanied by Dr. Yasar Al Hneiti and a number of students, and during the meeting a joint
discussion occurred between the commission, the experts and consultants at Al Hilal Bank

The delegation was briefed on the operations of the bank and its departments, in particular, the
practical steps in dealing with issues of commercial paper, "the check and bill of exchange"

At the conclusion of the visit, Dr. Abdullah thanked Al Hilal Bank and its management for their
cooperation and



friendly hospitality. The bank’s representative was given a book of appreciation in this esteem
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